
Firecracker Cruise Recap 
 
We had 46 people in 25 cars join us for the 2021 Firecracker Cruise held on June 27th.  
Although the day was overcast and threatening rain, we were able to avoid most of it – but not 
all. 
 
We spent time traveling the backroads of Dakota, Goodhue and Wabasha Counties as well as 
Western Wisconsin.  We passed through Prescott, Red Wing and Lake City before landing at 
Lark Toys in Kellogg.  We enjoyed a picnic lunch, a bit of toy shopping and admiring the carved 
wooden carousel which is operational.  There were new, antique, and handcrafted wooden toys 
to catch anyone’s fancy. 
 
After lunch we took more scenic roads back through Lake City – where we ran into a parade!  
The police allowed us to cross the parade between other Corvettes – creating two Corvette 
parades at one intersection!  Traveling on, we came through Red Wing and took a surprise side 
trip through Memorial Park for a very scenic (and high) overlook of most of Red Wing. 
 
We ended the cruise outside of Prescott at Valley Bar and Grill for refreshments.  In all, we 
covered about 165 miles.  We hope everyone who participated had a good time and enjoyed 
the views supplied by Mother Nature.  We were happy that you joined us. 
 
Dave & Bonnie Schmuck 
 


